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DFI participated in a roundtable meeting organised in London by the UK Department for
International Development on the forthcoming review of the LIC-Debt Sustainability Framework
by the BWIs, and presented the findings of its paper on priorities for the review of the DSF .
Another study completed in 2015 on 
priorities for debt issues in the FfD process
has also been cleared by DFID for release. 
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